
 
   C O M M E N T  F O R M  

 
       Proposed NDOT Triennial DBE Goal for FHWA Federal Aid Projects 

Nevada Department of Transportation 
              Monday, July 22, 2019 

 
          ▪ Please Print Clearly ▪ 

 
Comments will be accepted through 5 p.m., August 22, 2019  

Please mail to: 
NDOT, Ray Marshall, 123 E. Washington Ave., Las Vegas, NV 89101 

Or email your comments to: wmarshall@dot.nv.gov   
 

Thank you for your time and interest  

 
Date: 

 

 
Name: 

 

 
Address: 

 
 

 
City: 

 
 

 
State: 

 
 

 
ZIP Code: 

 
 

 
Phone (Day): 

 
 

 
     Phone (Evening): 

 

 
E-mail Address: 

 

 
Would you like NDOT staff to call you to discuss your comment or question? 

 
 YES         NO 

 
 

 
 

 
Comment/Question: 
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